April 7, 2020



President and Members of City Council
City of Pittsburgh 


RE:  Proposed Resolution Authorizing BUILD Grant Application
				                     	         	 
Dear Members of City Council:

Enclosed, please find a Resolution authorizing the filing of an application for federal assistance with the U.S. Department of Transportation for up to $25,000,000 in FY 2020 Better Utilizing Investments to Leverage Development (BUILD) Discretionary Grants program for critical infrastructure stabilization at locations throughout Mt. Washington. 

Your favorable consideration of the attached proposed ordinance is hereby requested.

						

Sincerely,



						Karina Ricks, 
						Director
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